
 

                                                        

Enjoying Learning - Exceeding Expectations 

Grand Avenue Primary & Nursery School 
Grand Avenue 

Surbiton 
Surrey 

KT5 9HU 
Tel: 020 8399 5344 

Email: office@grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 
Web: www.grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 

Friday, 13th December 2024 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

Nursery - Staffing  

I am writing with an update regarding our Nursery staffing.  

Ms Maria Stapleton will be leaving our Nursery team at the end of the autumn term to focus on some 
exciting art projects she has coming up. Ms Stapleton’s kindness, compassion and creativity will be 
missed by all. I am sure you will join us in wishing her well with her future endeavours.  

Joining us in our Nursery team is Miss Nabiha Din. I am sure many of you will recognise Miss Din as she 
has worked at Grand Avenue Primary and Nursery School for the past two years based in Reception and 
Year One. Miss Din is looking forward to joining the Nursery team and meeting all of your children. She 
will be working every morning. We hope you will help us welcome her into our team.  

See below details of staffing:  

 

30 Hour Provision teams 

Morning Session Afternoon Sessions 

Mrs Gray 
Mrs Tingley 

Miss Din 

Mrs Gray 
MrsTingley 

 

If you have any questions or concerns do contact me at school, I am happy to help.  
 
Kind regards  

 

Ms Hempston  
Assistant Headteacher/EYFS Leader 
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